

St. Jude's Preschool

Dianna Grant Teacher and Registrar 4100 Lyell Road Rochester, New York Phone: 585-426-1872

Fax: 585-429-5111

February 10, 2016

Dear Parents,

Thank you for expressing interest in St. Jude's Preschool Program. We sincerely hope that the enclosed information will help you make a decision concerning your child's first school experience. In addition, feel free to visit our website at www.stjude'spreschool.org or look for us on facebook.

If you do choose our program, please complete the enclosed registration form and return it, along with a <u>\$100.00 non-refundable registration fee</u> to:

St. Jude's Preschool

4100 Lyell Road

Rochester, NY 14606

Attention: Registrar

Please make all checks payable to: St. Jude's Preschool

You will be notified of your child's acceptance and class placement by mail.

If you are hesitant to register your child because of toilet-training issues, please bear in mind that school doesn't begin until September. If you wait to register until your child is "accident-free," you may be too late to find a space available.

Please have your child's physician submit a copy of the medical statement to the school no later than Tuesday, September, 20, 2016. Your physician's office may fax the immunization record at 585-429-5111.

For further information, please contact:

Mrs. Dianna Grant School 426-1872 Cell 615-9182